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INVITATION 
 

You are cordially invited to the 2016 Meeting of the Hungarian Humboldt Association, to be 

held with the 2016 General Assembly and the election of officials. 

 

Location: Andrássy University Budapest (1088 Budapest, Pollack Mihály tér 3.) 

Date: May 21st, 2016, 13:00h (registration 30 minutes before the start of the Gen. Ass.) 

 

 

PROGRAM / AGENDA 
 

 

12:30 Registration 
 

13:00 Assembly 
 

1. Welcome 

2. Deputy Secretary Gergely Prőhle (EMMI): "The perspectives of Hungarian-German 

science diplomatic relations" 

3. Prof. Helmut Schwarz, President of the Alexander von Humboldt Foundation: 

"Mentoring young talents - thoughts of the head of a foundation" 

4. Report on the past three years activities and management, by the President and the 

board of the Association. 

5. Debate on the report, adoption 

6. Election of officials: announcing the candidates, selection of vote counting committee 

7. Candidates debut 

8. Vote 

9. The amendment of the Statutes of the Association, adjustments in concordance with 

the new Civil Code provisions 

10. Miscellaneous 

11. Presentation of the voting results, speech of the elected president and board 

 

Reception 

 

If the General Assembly will not be a quorum (more than half of the members of the 

Association will not be present), the repeated General Meeting is summoned on 2016, May 

21 (Saturday) at 14:00h, the same venue and proposed agenda. The repeated General Meeting 

shall have a quorum regardless of the number of association members present. 

 

Members of the Association can excercise their rigths by at the General Meeting in person, or 

through regular members by means of authorization. 

 

 



This year we continue the tradition that our members have the opportunity to bring a talented 

young researcher with them, who may become future Humboldt Research Fellows and 

members of the Association. Please feel free to use this option! 

 

Please reply (preferably by May 13, 2016) whether you intend to attend the meeting, do you 

come alone or bring a guest and/or a young researcher. 

 

 

 

With friendly regards, 

 

 

Dr. Dux László     Dr. Nyúl László 

president      secretary general 

 

 


